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Principal's Report 

 

Many thanks go to the many families who donated cakes and other goodies for the P&C referendum 

cake stall.  Patrons were excited when confronted with the range of wonderful items.  Funds raised on 

the cake stall and barbecue go towards helping the students of Armidale City Public School.    

 

Book Fair 

Families are reminded that our Book Fair is being held this week.  Students are able to purchase books 

and other items during their class library lessons and during second half lunch.  Parents and carers are 

welcome after school from 3.15pm to 3.30pm.  Payments can be via cash or eftpos.  

 

Selective High School application 

If you are a parent of a Year 5 student and would like to have your child considered for Year 7 selective 

high school entry in 2025, you need to apply on the internet using a valid email address (not the 

student’s email address). Detailed instructions on how to apply and the link to the online form are 

available at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-

classes/year-7. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7


Applications close Monday, 20 November 2023. You must apply before the closing date.  You must 

submit only ONE application for each student. 

The Selective High School Placement Test will be held on 9 May 2024. 

 

Parent Portal 

From 2024, the Sentral portal is necessary for all financial access as the current online payment system 

will be discontinued.  Some aspects of the new portal will be operational from this term.  We have had 

135 parents already register and we look forward to more coming on board very soon. 

Parents have been sent individualised letters of invitation with case sensitive access keys via email.  Your 

email address will be your username.  If you do not have an email address, you will need to set one 

up.  Please make sure that you link your children to your portal so that you will receive information 

specific to them. 

The Sental for Parents app can be downloaded to mobile devices for easier use. 

 

Tell them from me 

Each year we ask parents and carers to provide feedback to the school about what we do well and what 

we can do better.  It is important to hear from as many families as possible to provide the most accurate 

information to help us with our planning for the future.  You are invited to click on the following link to 

have your say: http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/74yqx by Friday 3 November. 

 

Kindergarten in 2024 

If you have not applied to enrol your child in Kindergarten for 2024, please do so as soon as possible to 

ensure that you are advised of any Orientation to School activities in Term 4. Enrolment applications can 

be made online at https://enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/#/?schoolCode=1057 

Transition to school activities will be held on Wednesday, 1 November, 8 November and 15 November 

for those children who have completed their enrolment. 

 

Fire safety 

Over the last week or more there has been an increase in the number of fires.  To stay on top of what is 

happening, families can utilise the Hazards near me app.  You can find more information about this app 

at https://www.nsw.gov.au/emergency/hazards-near-me-app. 

People who have asthma may be affected by the increase in smoke.  Other families are being affected by 

the need to evacuate their homes due to fire risk.  Please ensure that you abide by any restrictions that 

are in place to help keep families and our wider community safe.  More information can be found at 

https://www.rfs.nsw.gov.au/fire-information 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/74yqx
https://enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/#/?schoolCode=1057
https://www.nsw.gov.au/emergency/hazards-near-me-app
https://www.rfs.nsw.gov.au/fire-information


 

Take care and stay safe, 

Deborah Nay 

School Calendar 

 

Calendar 

25 Oct                   ES1 Thalgarrah Excursion (Teddy Bear's Picnic) 

26 Oct                   ASC Orientation Day for EALD and Aboriginal Students 

27 Oct                   Anti-poverty Mufti Day 

31 Oct                   3-6 Assembly 

1 Nov                    Kindergarten Orientation Day 

1 Nov                    P&C Meeting 

1-3 Nov                 Year 4 Lake Keepit Camp 

8 Nov                     Stage 1 Life Education Van Visit 

9 Nov                     ES1 Life Education Van Visit 

 

 

Notes and Money Due 

Due Date             Activity and Cost 

Now                      K-2 Life Education Van, $6 

Now                      Kindergarten Teddy Bears Picnic, $11.50 



19 Oct                   Stage 3 Canberra Excursion Final Instalment, $30 

General Information 

 

School Student Travel for 2024 (bus passes) 

 

Applications for bus passes in 2024 are now open. Depending on where you are travelling, you may 

receive a free school travel pass. Students in kindergarten, year 1 and year 2 and student's living more 

than 2.3km (walking distance) from school can apply for free travel. 

You only need to apply for a pass if: you are applying for the first time; your child is moving from year 2 

into year 3; or requesting additional passes due to parents living separately. 

Please ensure your details are up to date at school so approval can be done quickly. 



 

Apply for a school travel pass or School Opal card | transportnsw.info 

 

https://transportnsw.info/school-travel-apply


 

Moxon's Lunch Orders 

 

Moxon's Lunch Orders are now available on Fridays only. Please remember to send your order in to the 

office, with your child's name and class written on the order form along with the correct change by 

9:10am. New order forms are available at the office. 



 

P&C News 

 

Thank you to the families who contributed to our referendum cake stall and to the families and 

community for purchasing items from the BBQ and cake stall. 



Our next P&C meeting will be held on 1 November at 6:30pm. 

 



K-2 Assembly 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received awards at yesterday's K-2 assembly. 

 

Kinder Purple                Jilan, Zhiman, Liam and Navarnah  

Kinder Blue                    Agamjit, Elliot, Daisy and Ivy 

K/1 Green                      Yasin, Archer, Nevaeh, Monty, Eden and Grace 

1C                                     Alaa, Bill, Robera, Seehar, Ashraq and Eleana 



1/2W                               Alex, Ashleigh, Anika, Shingal, Harry and Benjamin 

2L                                     Mona, Alaa, Rupert, Easton, Emily and Arotrika 

2C                                     Bobby, Harry, Freddy, Amiru, Marlee and Remy 

 

The following students had their work selected as Work of the Fortnight: 

 

Kinder Purple                 Henry and Jeffrey 

Kinder Blue                     Christopher and Theo 

K/1 Green                       Minh An and Raiyyan 

1C                                     Oliver and Hugh 

1/2W                               Danyal, Shingal and Zhihan 

2L                                     Tina and Mischa   

2C                                     Hayden and Xavier 

 



 

 

Mrs Ridleys Word of the week 

 

Ephemeral (Adjective)  



(e-fem-er-al)  

Definition: Ephemeral is an adjective that describes something as being brief, fleeting, or short-lived. It 

refers to things that exist or last for a very short time. 

Community Notice Board  

 



 



 

 



 

Please email armidalec-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au if you wish to have your notice included in our 

newsletter. 

Contact Us 

 

mailto:armidalec-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au


Armidale City Public School 

Address- 142-152 Faulkner St, Armidale NSW 2350 

Phone- 02 6772 3420 

Email- armidalec-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au 

Fax- 02 67712262 

Visit us on the web at www.armidalec-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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